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          Friday 1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the festive season, we are looking forward to welcoming you into school to help 
us celebrate in true Warren Park style. We have a very busy couple of weeks ahead so please 
do keep these dates to hand and don’t forget that you can always check information on the 
school website or by calling the school office. 
 
Thank you 
Thank you so much for supporting our recent charity events so generously. We raised a 
fantastic £162.05 for the British Legion Poppy Appeal and a truly amazing £345.27 for Children 
in Need. 
 
Christmas dates 

Tuesday 5th December: Infant Christmas lunch and Christmas Jumper day 
Year 4 Ukulele concert 2.15pm 

Wednesday 6th December:   Year R Singing Concert 2.30pm 
      Outdoor choir concert 4.15pm 
 
Thursday 7th December: Junior Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day 

Infant Christmas disco 3.15 – 4.15pm  
Junior Christmas disco 4.30 – 5.45pm 
 

Friday 8th December:   Wear what you like to school in return for a donation to 
      the Christmas Fair 
 
Tuesday 12th December:   Year 1 & 2 Christmas concert 10am 
      Junior Christmas concert 2pm  
 
Wednesday 13th December:   Junior Christmas concert 10am 
       Year 1 & 2 Christmas concert 2pm 

Thursday 14th December:    Christmas Fair 3.30 - 5pm 

Friday 15th December:   Christmas parties / Year 6 reward trip 
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POST BOX: We will have a post box for the children to post Christmas cards from Monday 4th 
December – please ensure that cards have the full name of the recipient and their year group. 
 
CHOIR CONCERT: The children involved in the concert will remain in school until their 
performance. The gates will be opened at 4pm for anyone wishing to attend the performance 
which will take place on the playground in front of the Year 4 classrooms. Hot chocolate and 
mince pies will be on sale.  
 
CONCERTS: Please make sure that you have ordered your tickets via the online form. Please 
contact the school office if you have any difficulty with this. Entrance will be via the Library 
entrance (just before the Year R classrooms). There will be a charity collection bucket at the 
end of the concerts to raise money for The Rowans Hospice. 
 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH: We hope the children will embrace the Christmas spirit by wearing 
anything festive – jumpers, dresses, outfits, hats and headwear on the day of their Christmas 
lunch. We will have festive music and crackers as well as our fantastic kitchen team spoiling us 
with an amazing lunch. 
 
CHRISTMAS DISCOS: Year R, 1 and 2 children can wear their disco clothes to school and 
their teachers will take them to the school hall at the end of the day.  The infant children do not 
need to bring any additional money as they will be given a drink and some sweets. Parents will 
collect their children from their child’s classroom door at 4.15pm. 
The junior children will be admitted through the main school entrance at 4.30pm. There will be a 
tuck shop selling sweets and drinks if the juniors wish to bring some money (£1.50 maximum). 
The children can be collected via the main entrance at 5.45pm. Children must be collected by 
an adult as it will be dark. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES: The last day of term will be a wear what you like day for all children. 
Years R to 5 will have Christmas parties which will include lots of fun and games but the 
children will not need to bring in any food items. Year 6 will have their reward trip on the last day 
of term. 
 
CHRISTMAS FAIR: We are really pleased to be holding our traditional Christmas Fair on 
Thursday 14th December from 3.30 – 5.00 pm in the school hall and we are hoping that you will 
be able to come along for some Christmas fun! We are asking for donations of bric-a-brac, toys, 
games, books and any other items that you may have as well as sweets, chocolates and 
biscuits for our Chocolate Tombola and anything in a bottle. Donation day is Friday 8th 
December but you are welcome to send in donations at any time before the day.  
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you over the festive 
season! 
 
With very best wishes, 

 Elizabeth Cooper 

 


